
 

"INVITATION TO MBA FACULTY MEMBERS, 

with specialization in Organizational 

Structures” 

 

 MBA Faculty Members are invited for a meeting to  be held at 1.30 PM on 

Saturday, 15th October 2011 at GTU Conference Room on the 2
nd

 Floor of 

ACPC Bldg., LD College of Engineering Campus, Navrangpura, Ahmedabad 

380015 whereat a  Research Project on “What should be the structure of a 

State Technology University, with special reference to GTU” is to be taken 

up.  It will require a study of the Technological Universities in other States 

and in other countries. The structure should facilitate achievement of the 

short-term and long-term objectives of a State technological University.  

All those, who can contribute are cordially invited.  

Sd/- 

I/c Registrar 

Gujarat Technological University 
 

RSVP:  

Ramalingam  [pstovc@gtu.edu.in]  

Tel No.: (079) 2630 0699      


